
Curtis Family
Missionaries to Malawi, Africa

The

Sending Church 
Victory Baptist Church 
200 Golden Lane 
Sutherlin, VA 24594 
434-822-7527

Baptist International Missions Inc. 
PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 
423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org

Contact Information 
Eric Curtis 
434-203-3029 
curtisfamilyministries@gmail.com

Dear Praying Friends,

Deputation
   Our travels the last two months have brought us to six states - VA, NC, SC, WV, TN, and Indiana.  The fellowship at 
each church was a blessing and we pray we were as much an encouragement to them as they were to us!  While at 
some of the churches, we had the opportunity to go out door knocking with them.  We pray the Lord blesses the 
Gospel that was given out!  
   Conferences have begun to slow down giving us a couple days between meetings to rest and get caught up in 
school.  Our schedule is pretty full until we leave for the field and we praise the Lord for giving us so many excellent 
meetings!  Pray that He continues to bring in the needed support!
Malawi
  The countdown until we leave has begun.  Our projected departure is the end of November.  There is a lot to do to 
prepare for this!  In July and August we will be working on cleaning out the parsonage and packing between 
meetings.  I will be flying to Malawi on June 29th-July 18th to meet with some of the national pastors we will be 
working with, see the place where we will be ministering, and take over some of our things.  In August, we have our 
departure interview with BIMI scheduled.  Pray as we work to finalize all the details to leave.  Also please pray for my 
upcoming trip that the Lord will bless it! 
Family 
  Many have asked for a CD of the family singing, and we are excited to share that the Lord has allowed us to record 
one!  It should be available in a couple months.  When we asked the kids what they thought of the experience, they 
said it was worth it, but a lot of work.  Mercy said, “It’s neat, but not relaxing!”  On the way home, we surprised the 
kids by stopping for a lunch break at Fort Boonesborough in KY.  They have always loved Daniel Boone and really 
enjoyed it!  
  Overall everyone is doing well, but we do have an unspoken health concern.  We would appreciate your prayers 
concerning a few upcoming doctor’s visits. We know God already knows all about it and had it 
planned from the beginning! 

Your Servants in Christ,
Eric & Jessica Curtis & Family

May 2022

Support

We have 80% 
of support 
coming in!
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